Parnjit Singh

From: M Coughlin <R

Sent: 30 April 2022 12:43

To: Georgia Gould (ClIr); Planning Planning

Cc: saveMuseumStreet@CoventGarden.org.uk;
onemuseumstreet@londoncommunications.co.uk

Subject: Re: Museum Street: | strongly oppose planned development

Dear Georgia,

As a follow up to my last email. I now strongly oppose the revised plans for One Museum Street.

It will be an absolute abomination to approve these plans in the midst of the cost of living crisis. It is clear
that this ‘development' will only line the pockets of private investors and not benefit ordinary London
people at all and especially now for those struggling through the cost of living crisis where energy and food
prices have rocketed.

The revised plans only offer a meagre 9 units of social housing. 10 units of affordable shared ownership
only eligible to those on high salaries. This is not social housing, it is offensive and insults our

intelligence. We do not need more office space, so out of touch, do these investors read the news?? Are they
up to date with current affairs? The building will be a complete monstrous folly. It must be a money
laundering thing, no, surely? Who are these people? It is offensive. We need more affordable social
housing.

To add further injury to insult, the plans will also impact adversely on the environment. Everyone’s the loser

with these plans, rich or poor, who is it benefitting? It’s all down to blatant economic self interest. It’s pure
greed, [ totally, totally object. This development cannot go ahead.

I would be grateful if you could put forward my views.

Thanks and best wishes,
Margaret Coughlin - Camden Council tenant

From:

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 5:32:36 PM

To: georgia.gould@camden.gov.uk <georgia.gould@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Museum Street: | oppose planned development

Dear Ms. Gould,

I oppose the planned office block on Museum Street. I fully support the #SaveMuseumStreet campaign.

We desperately need more affordable homes in the London Borough of Camden, not more unoccupied
office space, especially now when most people work from home due to the Coronavirus pandemic.



It would be an injustice if private developers claimed that space where people in London would benefit from
affordable housing.
As a Camden resident local to aMuseum Street, T would appreciate it if you could voice my concerns.

Thanks and best wishes,
Margaret Coughlin



